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House Passes VA Accountability and Whistleblower Protection Act 
Heller: Don’t Pay VA Employees Who Aren’t Doing Their Job
[bookmark: _GoBack]Washington, D.C – Today, the U.S. House of Representatives passed the Veterans Affairs Accountability and Whistleblower Protection Act and the legislation now heads to the president’s desk for his signature. The legislation was introduced by U.S. Senator Marco Rubio (R-FL), and cosponsored by U.S. Senators Dean Heller (R-NV), Johnny Isakson (R-GA), chairman of the Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs, Jon Tester (D-MT), ranking member of the committee, U.S. Ken Buck (CO-4), the lead House sponsor, among others. This legislation will provide the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) with the authority to fire neglectful employees and ensure proper protections for whistleblowers.

“I applaud the House for passing this important piece of legislation to bring much-needed accountability to the VA. If you’re not doing your job, then you shouldn’t be paid, and if there is anywhere that this should be enforced – it’s at the VA,” said Heller. “I look forward to seeing Veterans Affairs Accountability and Whistleblower Protection Act signed into law by the president, and I will continue to work with my colleagues on commonsense ideas to reform the VA so it can better serve our nation’s veterans.” 

Earlier this year, Heller joined Senators Johnny Isakson (R-GA), chairman of the Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs, Jon Tester (D-MT), ranking member of the committee, along with Tammy Baldwin (D-WI), John McCain (R-AZ), Jerry Moran (R-KS), Bill Nelson, (D-FL), and Jeanne Shaheen (D-NH) as an original cosponsor. 

Earlier this month, the Senate passed the Veterans Affairs Accountability and Whistleblower Protection Act after it was approved by the Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs in May. Heller is a senior member on the Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee representing Nevada’s 300,000 veterans. 
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